
 

 

Renee Wilder 
Immunizations Compliance Coordinator, Student Health Services, 
Campus Life  

Tell us a little about the work you've done at Emory throughout 
your career.  

I started as a temp secretary at the Emory Clinic in 1985 and moved 
to a full-time position at Emory University Hospital in 1990 to work 
in the Histocompatibility lab and then went to Yerkes in the 
Environmental Health & Safety Office. I now work in Student Health 
Services as an Immunization Compliance Coordinator. 

What are some of your favorite memories of your time at Emory? 

I loved working with the staff and with Dr. David O'Brien in the Urology Department at the 
Emory Clinic. Working at Yerkes was always interesting, and I loved my job there.  My current 
role in Student Health Services is very active!   

What are some of the most significant changes you have witnessed over the course of your 
career?  

The development of the landscape is awesome. It shows growth and how many satellite offices 
there are now. It is amazing! 

Is there anything you miss from "back in the day"? 

The big outdoor Staff Fest with the hospital, university, and Grady. 

What do you hope for the future of Emory?  

Continued growth in cutting edge technology and medicine and to stay close like a family. 

Anything else you would like to share?   

Thank you to the Emory community for the many years of education, growth, and friendship 
received. 


